Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP
02/12/2007 02:27 PM cc

bce

Subject Fw: El Dorado County Animal Shelter

D
D
Danielle Sather ey
Administrative Secretary E‘:{
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors =T
Phone: 530-621-5115 no
Fax: 530-622-3645 -
- Forwarded by Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC on 02/12/2007 02:26 PM - . =
“Elizabeth Sorensen"” - C2 n
<critterswelcome@comcast.n To <bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us> =

s C¢C <bosone@co.el-dorado.ca.us>,

02/11/2007 12:05 PM

<bostwo@co.el-dorado.ca.us>,

<bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us>,

<bosfive@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
Subject El Dorado County Animal Shelter

February 11, 2007

To Ron Briggs and the Board of Supervisors of El Dorado County: AND FOR THE RECORD PLEASE
Subject: funding for the animal control shelter, El Dorado Co.

Dear Supervisor Briggs,

1 understand full funding was approved for this facility five years ago. it is also my understanding that now
the Board of Supervisors are considering "tanking" this project.

I implore you to continue funding to this much needed facility. | adopted my dog from that very facility,
trained her as a medical/therapy service dog and she has changed many lives as a result.

1 have personally spent thousands of dollars to obtain medical care for abused, broken and abandoned

animals in this county. This was to help take the burden off the above mentioned facility, to which | have
also donated personal monies.

I cannot do this alone. It has been proven animals can and do lower blood pressure, animals act

as companions to those alone and/or the elderly, animals bring great joy to seniors in homes
and/or facilities.

Our county deserves and needs this facility to be fully funded, fully operational, clean and brought up to
current standards.

| leave you with Albert Schweitzer's prayer for animals and ask you to look into your hearts as human
beings before closing this facility:






Hear our humble prayer, O God, for our friends, the animals. Especially for animals who are
suffering, for any that are hunted or lost or deserted or frightened or hungry; for all that must be
put to death. We entreat for them all thy mercy and pity, and for those who deal with them, we
ask a heart of compassion and gentle hands and kindly words. Make us, ourselves, to be true
friends to animals and so to share the blessings of the merciful,

Elizabeth Sorensen
Cool, CA
530 889-9049






Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC

To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP
02/12/2007 02:31 PM

cc

bce

Subject Fw: Supervisor Sweeney: As a resident in District S

Danielle Sather
Administrative Secretary

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
Phone: 530-621-5115

Fax: 530-622-3645

----- Forwarded by Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC on 02/12/2007 02:31 PM —-
"Beverley Van Meurs"
<bev_vm@d-web.com>

To <bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
02/10/2007 08:43 PM cc

Subject Supervisor Sweeney: As a resident in District S

Supervisor Sweeney:
As a resident in your District, I would like to urge you to vote to fully
fund the new Animal

Shelter. We need to provide a decent facility for the
unfortunate animals in this County.

Sincerely,

Beverley Van Meurs, Placerville
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Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC

To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP
02/12/2007 02:35 PM

cC

bce

Subject Fw: Animal Contro

Danielle Sather
Administrative Secretary

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
Phone: 530-621-5115
Fax: 530-622-3645

-—-- Forwarded by Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC on 02/12/2007 02:34 PM
Julie J <polann@yahoo.com>

02/10/2007 03:27 AM To bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us
Please respond to
polann@yahoo.com

cc

Subject Animal Contro

I am a constituant and in support of full funding of
Animal Control! We cannot lose funding and the
facilities for our animals, nor lose the ability to

control those people who mistreat their animals.
Please help!!

Julie Johnson
677-0552

ge:2 Wd 218341008






Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC

To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP
02/12/2007 02:37 PM

cc
bce

Subject Fw: Animal Shelter

Danielle Sather
Administrative Secretary

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
Phone: 530-621-5115

Fax: 530-622-3645

----- Forwarded by Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC on 02/12/2007 02:36 PM
"lindab”
<lindab@directcon.net>

02/09/2007 10:04 PM

To <bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
cc

Subject Animal Shelter

Dear Mr. Sweeney,

I am a constituent of yours and unforunately will not be able to attend the meeting this coming Tuesday.
| STRONGLY advocate the full funding of the much needed animal shelter.
Thank you!

Sincerely yours,
Linda Boyd
626-4809
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PBechtold@teledyne.com To <bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
02/09/2007 03:46 PM ce
bce
Subject Western Slope Animal Shelter Project

Supervisor Ron Briggs
330 Fair Lane
Placerville, CA 95667

Dear Supervisor Briggs,

i urge you to allocate the additional funding necessary to construct an adequately sized animal shelter
facility for the Western Slope. I've followed the long course of this badly needed and long overdue project
for years. Animal sheltering and control services have been housed for decades in an undersized,

sub-standard facility.

| strongly support the design and construction of a facility as discussed at your recent special meeting on
this matter. The County has deferred investment in this important community resource for many years. It
is time to build a facility that has enough space and meets accepted standards of care for neglected,
abused, abandoned and stray animals in their care. This is the ONLY animal shelter for dogs, cats, large
and other small animals serving the huge area of the Eastern Slope. It should serve us for decades, so

let's do this correctly now.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Pamela H. Bechtold
3941 Walnut Drive
Rescue, CA 95672

|
¢ Wd 218341002
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"River Coyote Designs”

To <bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
<denise@rivercoyotedesigns.
com> ce
02/09/2007 12:59 PM bee
Please respond to Subject Funding for the Animal Shelter
"River Coyote Designs"
<denise@rivercoyotedesigns.c
om>

Dear Ron,

I am a constituent who saw you speak at a Meet the Candidates Night during your campaign.

I strongly advocate the full funding of the animal shelter to meet the needs and costs required in
2007. In my personal experience in the 7 years I have lived in the county, the animal shelter has
many times aided in rescuing of lost dogs and reuniting with their owners, removed a viscous
dog that was loose and dangerous, and removed an abused dog and its pups from the abusive
household (thought this process was delayed because of lack of officers available to do the job).

The Animal Shelter deserves our full support. Please give it.

Thank you,
Denise Pane
River Coyote Designs

Professional, Affordable Web and Graphic Design for Small Businesses
PO Box 582

Georgetown, CA 95634
(530) 333-4690

www.rivercovotedesigns.com

22:2 1 ¢l g4 1002






"heavensgaitranch@earthlink

To bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us
.net"
<heavensgaitranch@earthlin e
k.net> bcc

02/09/2007 01:28 PM Subject  Animal control

Please vote to increase our budget for the new Animal Control. What we have
is outdated and our need is great.

It is an embarassment to have our county
so under supported in this area.

Danielle Browning

2 ud 21834100
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Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP

02/12/2007 02:21 PM cc

bce
Subject Fw: animal shelter funding

Danielle Sather
Administrative Secretary
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors

Phone: 530-621-5115

Fax: 530-622-3645
Forwarded by Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC on 02/12/2007 02:20 PM -—--

"alison peters"
<caminoalp@earthlink.net> To <bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
02/11/2007 02:24 PM -

Subject animal shelter funding

Dear Mr. Sweeney,
| am writing you because | am very concerned about the future of our west slope animal shelter project
(let's not forget the current mess we're in, either). | am urging you to cast your vote for adequate funding
for the new shelter to make it what this county needs, not what it "can get by with." As I'm sure you are
very aware, animal issues bring out much passion in people, even people who don't live in the area. |
think the BOS would be making a big mistake to underestimate the this issue that is so important for
companion animals, especially, it seems, unwanted or mistreated ones. As a voting constituent of yours, |
urge you to fully fund the 17,000 sq foot facility that EDCo needs. | will be attending the BOS meeting thls

Tuesday to hear how you all choose to address this issue.

Respectfully yours,
Alison Peters
Camino

S€:2 K 2) 8341007






Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC

To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP
02/12/2007 01:39 PM

cc

bce

Subject Fw: Animal Shelter

Danielle Sather
Administrative Secretary

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
Phone: 530-621-5115

Fax: 530-622-3645
Forwarded by Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC on 02/12/2007 01:39 PM

Penny Humphreys
<penny4@innercite.com>

02/12/2007 09:24 AM

To bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us
et

Subject Animal Shelter

Jack: Please use your heart as well as your head when you make the
decisions for the new shelter. The staff and the animals are
depending on you.

Penny

cg:2 Wd 21834100






Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP
02/12/2007 01:38 PM cc

bcc

Subject Fw: Funding for new animal shelter

Danielle Sather

Administrative Secretary

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors

Phone: 530-621-5115

Fax: 530-622-3645

----- Forwarded by Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC on 02/12/2007 01:34 PM --—--

Rountree
<rntree4228@comcast.net> To bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us
02/12/2007 10:06 AM -

Subject  Funding for new animal shelter

Dear Supervisor Sweeney,

The situation at the EDC Animal Shelter is dire. It is unfortunate that
decisions were not made on a timely basis to keep this project on
track. The county has known for years that the animal shelter would

need to be moved by 3/07. Now here we are without a facility to shelter
the animals of this county.

During all these delays, construction prices have skyrocketed.
Apparently it will now cost almost twice as much to build the new
Shelter. The simple solution is to slash the project in half, but
please don’t make this decision without first making every effort to
garner funds to complete the project as designed. The people, staff and
the animals of E1 Dorado County have suffered long enough with a
substandard facility. The growth projections for this County make it
imperative that the facility be built to the size specified in the
design plan.

We live in an agricultural county. Animals, both livestock and
companion animals, are an integral part of our communities. The staff
at EDCAS have done a great job with a pitiful facility and meager
staffing. I am a volunteer at the Shelter and have heard compliments,
first hand, on how clean they keep the facility. We are very fortunate
to have a shelter staff who really care about the animals and make the
effort to keep the animals clean, comfortable and adoptable. But have
you seen what they have to work with? I don't think I could work under
the conditions that these county employees are subjected to. No wonder
they have so much trouble hiring in and retaining staff (not to mention
the deficient pay scale). We also have trouble retaining volunteers at
the Shelter. 1If we had a shelter that we could be proud of, with space
for volunteers to work with the animals, we could bring in more
volunteers. I toured the San Diego City Animal Shelter, which has a
wonderful shelter with a large team of volunteers who take on many of
the responsibilities that our county currently has to hire staff for. A
decent shelter opens up many possibilities for our future.
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It's about time that we show the EDC Animal Services staff some real
support! Give them a decent facility to work in, a decent wage, and a
work place that our entire community can be proud of.

Sincerely,

Cindy and Robert Rountree
4228 Bearpaw Court
Rescue, CA






Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP
02/12/2007 01:27 PM cc

bce

Subject Fw: Animal Shelter Funding

Danielle Sather

Administrative Secretary

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors

Phone: 530-621-5115

Fax: 530-622-3645

----- Forwarded by Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC on 02/12/2007 01:26 PM -

Jim and Bonnie Rand
<randjandb@comcast.net>

02/12/2007 11:10 AM

To bosone@co.el-dorado.ca.us

cc bostwo@co.el-dorado.ca.us, bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us,

bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us, bosfive@co.el-dorado.ca.us
Subject Animal Shelter Funding

Good Day to you All. Here it seems we are again. Citizens of El Dorado County watching their
board of sups hanging by their finger nails while thinking about doing the right thing

The new animal shelter will cost a couple of million more than the estimates from several years
ago. Is that a surprise?? Do a half way job now and in a few years you will be crying about the
cost of expanding the shelter. Are you following this logic?

Bite the bullet, do it right the first time and you can all stand back and take credit for doing the
right thing instead of standing around and blaming each other for doing the wrong thing a couple
of years down the line. Of course the latter takes no courage because in a couple of years when
the error of your ways comes to light the new sups can blame you for not doing the job right as
you can blame your predecessors. Isn't politics wonderful?

Dogs and Cats and horses and injured animals, and strays, of all kinds and types cannot type and
cannot to my knowledge vote. That makes it all the easier to cut funds to their programs than to
others where political ramifications may be more evident. All you need for immediate reference
is to look back on the screw ups in getting the temporary shelter ready for occupancy. We ask

that you stand up, show the courage required of leaders and get this new shelter built and built
right the first time.

Thanks for your courageous consideration.

1dv0d

The Rands *J
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Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP
02/12/2007 02:59 PM cc

becc

Subject Fw: Animal Shelter

Danielle Sather

Administrative Secretary

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors

Phone: 530-621-5115

Fax: 530-622-3645

----- Forwarded by Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC on 02/12/2007 02:59 PM --—-

Bob McGee
<mcgee7@comcast.net>

02/12/2007 01:34 PM

To bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us
cc

Subject Animal Shelter

Dear Jack Sweeny:

Please do what you can do get a decent animal shelter in our county.

Bob McGee

£ W4 21834100
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Supervisor Jack Sweeney (5 %)
330 Fair Lane = o

Placerville, CA 95667
Re: Western Slope Animal Shelter Project
Dear Supervisor Sweeney

We urge you to allocate the additional funding necessary to construct an
adequately sized animal shelter facility for the Western Slope. We have followed
the long course of this badly needed and long overdue project for years. Animal
sheltering and control services have been housed for decades in an undersized,
substandard facility.

We strongly support the design and construction of a facility as discussed at your
recent special meeting on this matter. The County has deferred investment in
this important community resource for many years. It is time to build a facility
that has enough space and meets accepted standards of care for neglected,
abused, abandoned and stray animals in your care. This is the ONLY animal
shelter for dogs, cats, large and other small animals serving the vast area of the
Western Slope. It will serve us for decades, so let’s do this correctly, now.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Bob Rock
HKC Member






Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP
02/12/2007 03:05 PM cc

bce

Subject Fw: Animal Shelter

Danielle Sather

Administrative Secretary

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors

Phone: 530-621-5115

Fax: 530-622-3645

----- Forwarded by Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC on 02/12/2007 03:05 PM --—--

Jamie blitzer
<beutlerjamie@yahoo.com> To bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us
02/12/2007 02:14 PM cc
Subject  Animal Shelter
Dear Jack,

Please do NOT cut the funding for our unfortunate animals. We have known for years that we
needed a new Animal Shelter and now is NOT the time to shortchange them because of our lack
of organization in getting the things done that needed to get done..

Please fully fund our shelter, for them and for the people of your district that love them.

Thank you,

Jamie Beutler

We won't tell. Get more on shows vou hate to love
(and love to hate): Yahoo! TV's Guilty Pleasures list.

L0:€ Wd 218341002







"Sheila Edmondson”
<abcsheilae@yahoo.com>

02/11/2007 01:37 PM

To <bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
cc

becc

Subject Animal shelter

Ron Briggs,

| am a constituent of El Dorado County and | am an advocate for full funding of a Animal
Shelter for our county. It would be a disgrace to this county not to provide an adequate
facility for the protection, care and control of animals. Surely, the Board of Supervisors of
El Dorado County recognize the importance of this service to their constituents.

Sincerely,

Sheila Edmondson
Cool, CA

FREE Emoticons for your email — by IncrediMail! _ Click Here! l
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02/09/2007 05:04 PM
bce

Margaret Gorman/Anita Body To bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us
o’y s <m. st.net>
@ . garman@uemeast st cc bostwo@co.el-dorado.ca.us

Subject Increase the allocated funding for the new Animal Shelter

Dear Supervisor Briggs,

Please give your support to increasing the allocated funds for
one of the EDCO Capital Improvement Projects, the new
Animal Shelter. It is crucial to allocate sufficient funding to
build a facility that will serve the County for many years to
come. The facility needs to be able to provide adequate services
for the residents of this county who rely on the shelter for
adoption of animals and spaying/neutering at low cost, as well
as caring for the many animals that are neglected and
unwanted.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please vote to
increase funding for this important project.

Anita L. Body

Margaret Gorman

2497 Oakvale Dr.

Shingle Springs, CA 95682
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"McLeod, Samantha A" To <bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
<samantha.a.mcleod@intel.c
om>
02/09/2007 04:14 PM bee

Subject El Dorado Hills Golf Course

cc

I would like the county to purchase the El Dorado Hills golf course so that we can preserve it
for future generations. Also, please prohibit rezoning of the property.

Thank you,

Samantha McLeod
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"Greg Stewart” To <bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
<gjstewart@comcast.net> -
02/12/2007 11:11 AM

bce

Subject Animal Shelter

Ron

I would like the county to build an Animal Shelter to suit our needs. This needs to be a significant
imporvment over the one being proposed.

Thank you for your concideration to this matter.
Greg Stewart

ue
12
= 5T
&
)

= e

4 213331002

1
1

£¢:€ k






Jim and Bonnie Rand To bosone@co.el-dorado.ca.us
i >
<fendjandbeomeast.net cc  bostwo@co.el-dorado.ca.us, bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us,
02/12/2007 11:10 AM bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us, bosfive@co.el-dorado.ca.us
bce

Subject Animal Shelter Funding

Good Day to you All. Here it seems we are again. Citizens of El Dorado County watching their
board of sups hanging by their finger nails while thinking about doing the right thing

The new animal shelter will cost a couple of million more than the estimates from several years
ago. Is that a surprise?? Do a half way job now and in a few years you will be crying about the
cost of expanding the shelter. Are you following this logic?

Bite the bullet, do it right the first time and you can all stand back and take credit for doing the
right thing instead of standing around and blaming each other for doing the wrong thing a couple
of years down the line. Of course the latter takes no courage because in a couple of years when
the error of your ways comes to light the new sups can blame you for not doing the job right as
you can blame your predecessors. Isnt politics wonderful?

Dogs and Cats and horses and injured animals, and strays, of all kinds and types cannot type and
cannot to my knowledge vote. That makes it all the easier to cut funds to their programs than to
others where political ramifications may be more evident. All you need for immediate reference
is to look back on the screw ups in getting the temporary shelter ready for occupancy. We ask
that you stand up, show the courage required of leaders and get this new shelter built and built

right the first time.

Thanks for your courageous consideration.

The Rands

d ¢l 8331002







"Rho Bailey" To <bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
<rhobailey@comcast.net>

02/10/2007 01:37 PM

cc

bcec

Subject Animal Control Facility

Dear Supervisor Biggs, I am unable to attend the Tues. Feb. 13th Supervisors Meeting and

wanted to voice my concerns regarding the County Control Facility and funding, approved 5
years ago.

Why has it taken so long to put these funds to work on building the new Animal Control
Facility? It is my understanding that the existing facility is being vacated and services limited
while Animal Control is in a temporary location during construction of a new facility. Of course
given the length of time that has passed since funding approval, costs have escalated and we are

hearing the Board may put a limit on funding the new facility to what was approved those 5 years
ago.

Animal Control services are critical to any County and especially rural counties such as El

Dorado. Please vote to consider full funding for the new facility and not limiting funding to an
amount approved 5 years ago.

Thank you for your consideration.

Rho Bailey
Cool, Ca.
rhobailey@comcast.net

£2:€ Hd 218341002
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Debbee West To bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us
<funkytrails@comcast.net> -
02/10/2007 02:14 PM

bcc

Subject Animal Shelter

Attn: Supervisor Briggs,

I am unable to attend the Board of Supervisors Meeting on February 13th, but want to voice my
concerns regarding the lack of
adequate Animal Control Facilities in El Dorado County.

It has come to my attention that the Animal Control facilities in El Dorado County are in
desperate need of a new facility.

Apparently funding for a new facility was approved 5 years ago and nothing has been done or
even in the process of being

built. As residents of El Dorado County and animal lovers, we have a right to rely on the
accessibility and existence of an

Animal Control facility sufficient to our purposes. I also understand the current facility is being
vacated and moved to a less

than adequate temporary facility. This is a disgrace to residents and El Dorado County. The
residents of El Dorado County

are entitled to have a fully funded and adequate Animal Control facility. It is unacceptable for El
Dorado County to waste

taxpayer dollars on a less than adequate and shabby facility, again a disgrace to thls s county. Qm
a constituent and advocate

for the full funding of the animal shelter. 5
Sincerely, ™
Deborah West -
2391 Secret Ravine Trail (N
Cool, Ca. -!-\o

The Email and Attachments were successfully scanned for known viruses. However, it is not guaranteed to be virus

free.






Rountree To bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us
<rntree4228@comcast.net> -
02/12/2007 10:02 AM

bcc

Subject Funds for new Animal Shelter

Dear Supervisor Briggs,

The situation at the EDC Animal Shelter is dire. It is unfortunate that
decisions were not made on a timely basis to keep this project on

track. The county has known for years that the animal shelter would
need to be moved by 3/07. Now here we are without a facility to shelter
the animals of this county.

During all these delays, construction prices have skyrocketed.
Apparently it will now cost almost twice as much to build the new
Shelter. The simple solution is to slash the project in half, but
please don't make this decision without first making every effort to
garner funds to complete the project as designed. The people, staff and
the animals of El Dorado County have suffered long enough with a
substandard facility. The growth projections for this County make it
imperative that the facility be built to the size specified in the
design plan.

We live in an agricultural county. Animals, both livestock and
companion animals, are an integral part of our communities. The staff
at EDCAS have done a great job with a pitiful facility and meager
staffing. I am a volunteer at the Shelter and have heard compliments,
first hand, on how clean they keep the facility. We are very fortunate
to have a shelter staff who really care about the animals and make the
effort to keep the animals clean, comfortable and adoptable. But have
you seen what they have to work with? I don't think I could work under
the conditions that these county employees are subjected to. No wonder
they have so much trouble hiring in and retaining staff (not to mention
the deficient pay scale). We also have trouble retaining volunteers at
the Shelter. If we had a shelter that we could be proud of, with space
for volunteers to work with the animals, we could bring in more
volunteers. I toured the San Diego City Animal Shelter, which has a
wonderful shelter with a large team of volunteers who take on many of
the responsibilities that our county currently has to hire staff for. A
decent shelter opens up many possibilities for our future.

It's about time that we show the EDC Animal Services staff some real
support ! Give them a decent facility to work in, a decent wage, and a
work place that our entire community can be proud of.

Sincerely,
Cindy and Robert Rountree

4228 Bearpaw Court
Rescue, CA

22:€ W4 ¢1834100






,. Brenda J Bailey/PV/EDC To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP

= 02/12/2007 04:40 PM cc

' bcc

Subject Fw: West Slope Animal Shelter Project

-—-- Forwarded by Brenda J Bailey/PV/EDC on 02/12/2007 04:39 PM -

CandaceGar@aol.com
02/10/2007 02:06 PM To bostwo@co.el-dorado.ca.us
cC

Subject West Slope Animal Shelter Project

| know the Board of Supervisors will be reviewing the West Slope animal shelter project on February 13.
Please allocate the necessary funds to that project so that a shelter can be built to meet our county's
needs now and in the future. | believe this program was presented to you at the January 16th meeting.

Thank you.

Candace Garcia
El Dorado Hills






